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25 August 2017 

Dear Roger, 

TAG Farnborough Airspace Change Proposal 

The CAA’s Safety and Airspace Regulation Group (SARG) is currently undertaking the 
regulatory assessment of the TAG Farnborough Airspace Change Proposal as part of Stage 5 
of the Airspace Change Process.  In order to carry out our assessment we require further 
information as follows.  . 

We request that TAG Farnborough provides the CAA with a statement on the access 
arrangements it is offering to all airspace users in the proposed Class D CTAs, and the extent 
to which these have been agreed with any third parties. 

In accordance with the timetable for making our assessment and in order to ensure that any 
information in this regard can be assessed by the CAA before it reaches its decision this 
information should be provided no later than 15 September 2017. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

J C Walker 
Airspace regulator (Coordination) 

 


